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Mrs. Lea Goldstein 

 

...Mr. Vitaly Kozadayev for driving R’ Caro’s 5/6 boys trip to the park. 

...Mrs. Kozadayev for chaperoning the 3rd grade trip with R’ Cohen to 
the Genesee Country Village Museum. 
...the following families for providing food and supplies for the DHR 
Teacher Luncheon:   

 * Akkerman family - Cabbage salad 
 * Brea family - Paper goods 
 * Chilungu family - Cookies & plates 
 * Dan family - Salad & set up 
 * Diskind family - Drinks 
 * Kozadayev family - Iced tea 
 * Kuyunov family - Fruit platter 
 * Mitris family - Deli sandwiches from Sabra Grill 
 * Nussbaum family - Cookies 
 * Scutaru family - Cutlery  
 * Yefraimov family - Pasta dishes 
...all of the 5-8 girls and families for the special blanket 
for baby Cameron. It was very much appreciated and so 
thoughtful. - Mrs. Colombo  
 

 

 

 

Great job to our 1st - 3rd place winners at DHR’s first ever school-
wide spelling bee!  
1st place winner - Immanuel Yefraimov, 2nd place winner - Moshe 
Tzvi Goldstein, and 3rd place winner - Malka Lehrer. 

...the 5/6 girls upon their Bas Mitzvah class celebration. They did a 
beautiful job! 
 

… R’ & Mrs. Eliyahu Lowy on the engage-
ment of Reuven to Bracha Kosoff. 

Rabbi Roness, with his 

shiur, finishing Meseches 

Makkos! What a siyum 

and simcha!! We are so 

proud of them!  

 

What a great last week of school! We had field trips, lots of nikayon 
contest prizes, beautiful graduations and Siddur and Chumash presen-
tations! We were sad to see everyone go on the last day, but we're al-
ready working on lots of fantastic upgrades for next year!  

 

Mrs. Shulman’s 7/8 girls enjoyed a beautiful day at Charlotte Beach in 
honor of all of their accomplishments this year. 

 

 

Thanks to 3rd grade 
teacher, Ms. Amanda 
Nau, for bringing in 
her new baby bunny 
for snuggling! 


